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November 10, 2022 

 
General Assembly Meeting Minutes 

 
General Assembly meeting was convened at 1900 hours.  
 
Meeting was opened by Commander Joe Maltese.  Prayer was offered by Alan 
Painter. Roll call of officers was taken and a quorum was present.  
 
The meeting included the Auxiliary, SAL and ALR.  Also in attendance was 5th 
District Commander Lena Herida Perez who recognized our post as #1 in the 
district membership drive. 
 
The reading of the Executive Committee minutes were waived and approved 
by the membership. 
 
Membership report prepared by Chairman Bernat is showing our current 
membership at 147 which places the post at 64.47.40% of our goal of 228. 
 
Finance Officer Bernat prepared the 372 finance report for November which 
were sent to members via email.  A motion to was made to accept the reports 
subject to audit.  
 
There were no new members voted into the post this month. 
 
The post will continue to operate under current constitution and by-laws 
until revised by the legion. 
 
The Early Bird dinner is planned for December 2, 2022 at the Mandarin 
Garden Club and the following night, the ALR will host a Comedy Night on 
December 3, 2022. 
 
Commander Maltese reported that efforts are ongoing to locate a post home. 
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There was a garage sale on November 5, 2022 at the residence of Post Judge 
Advocate Paul Arambula, in a funding raising event.  
 
The post is looking a member to be a committee chair for the upcoming Early 
Bird Dinner. 
 
The membership approved the donation of $500 toward relief efforts for 
American Legion posts that suffered damage during the hurricane(s). 
 
Reed Bailey, Auxiliary President reported that auxiliary was designated the 
Unit of the Year. 
 
Karen Tracy advised the membership of the change over for identification 
cards for those that have them. 
 
Commander Maltese requested that if any members attend any activities they 
should make note of the events and obtain pictures and provide them to oiur 
historian. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2012 hours. 
 
 


